
 

 

Verona EAGLES 

Competitive 

Cheerleading 

INFORMATIONAL 

MEETING  
 

 

 

For all Verona girls/boys currently in 4th - 

7th grade interested in competitive 

cheerleading 

 

 

There will be an informational meeting 
about the program and the upcoming year 
with the Coaches for girls / boys interested 

in joining along with their parents. 
 

Meeting will be held at FN Brown on 
Wednesday May 25th at 7:00 pm 

 

 
 
 
Please contact Kelly Lawrence, Ashley Eagan or Angela Castaldo by 
email if  you have any further questions or are interested but cannot 
attend the meeting: 
 

Kelly :  kelby414@aol.com 
Ashley: ash.eagan@gmail.com 
Angela: castalal@gmail.com 
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